
 

 
 
 
 

Principal Sponsor 

 

This exciting symposium will showcase the diversity of nursing roles within the 

primary and community health care sectors in Aotearoa. 

Don’t miss out – this is an opportunity to celebrate and acknowledge the care and 

support that we, as nurses working in primary and community care, provide within 

our communities. 

We know you will be motivated and/or inspired by others and enjoy networking with 

nursing colleagues across the health sector from around the country.  

Prices:  NZNO Members:     $120.00 
  College of Nurses Aotearoa Members:  $120.00 

Non-Members:      $150.00 
  Student Nurses:      $  85.00 
 

For further information and to register:  

https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/colleges_sections/colleges/college_of_primary_heal

th_care_nurses/conferences_events 

Please note credit card payment is not available, please click the link 

where it indicates to create an invoice. 

Kind regards 

The NZCPHCN, NZNO and CNA(NZ) Symposium Committee 

All Primary and Community Health Care Sector Nurses – 

 this is a reminder that registrations for the symposium 

“Nursing diversity brings nursing strength – 

A focus on primary and community nursing”  

close this Sunday 28th February 2021. 

 

When: Saturday 6th March 2021 

Venue: Rydges Latimer Christchurch, 30 Latimer Square, Christchurch 

https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/colleges_sections/colleges/college_of_primary_health_care_nurses/conferences_events
https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/colleges_sections/colleges/college_of_primary_health_care_nurses/conferences_events

